
 

Project news 
28th November, 2018 

Construction of accessible bus stop - Orient Drive, Sunrise 
Beach 
 
Project summary 
Work has commenced on this year’s bus 
stop programme.  Federal legislation 
requires all public transport bus stops must 
meet disability compliance standards by 
December 2022. 
 
Work is set to commence on the bus stop 
near Beach Access 38 on Orient Drive. The 
works will include a new concrete boarding 
platform, incorporating a new bus seat and 
bin. 
 
Funding 
The Queensland Government’s Passenger 
Transport Accessible Infrastructure Program 
provides funding assistance to councils to 
help them achieve compliance. The funding 
ratio is currently dollar for dollar. 
 
Noosa Council has allocated $500,000 in 
this year’s capital works programme 
including $225,000 funding from State 
Government. 
 
Funding limits the scope of work and does 
not permit installation of a shelter if none 
already exists. 
 
 
 
 

Duration of work 
Work at this bus stop is scheduled to 
commence early February and is expected 
to be completed in 3 weeks, weather 
dependent. 
 
Disruption to bus passengers 
This bus stop will close temporarily during 
the work.  A temporary stop will be 
operational adjacent to the works. 
 
Your patience during the work is 
appreciated. 
 
Further information 
Please contact Council’s project officer 
Dallas Bickley on 5329 6500.  
 

 

  


